
 

English Fun Day 

    Our English Fun Day was held in March this year. It was our pleasure to have five NETs 

from other Lutheran schools in the synod. Each of them designed two different games for 

our students to play with, so we had a total of 12 fun game booths. Our CEOs were divided 

into groups and they were in charge of an exciting and interactive game. Students had a 

lot of fun learning English in a meaningful and interactive environment. They also enjoyed 

getting the prizes and sharing their feelings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students are having fun while getting stamps from the game booths. 

  

Students can redeem the prizes with the stamps they have got. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students are writing their feelings and posting on the boards of sharing corner. 


